
Fallons in Japan

PRAYER REQUESTS & PRAISE REPORTS

WHAT’S NEW...
     September was an action packed month,
with the start of the month being our flight
back. After over 36 hours of travelling, and 11
hours of layover, we were back in Japan!

We are so grateful for the provision and
protection of God in our travels in North
America, and grateful for a smooth trip back.
We returned to an empty apartment, with all of
the AIMer’s who had been staying there having
returned to the US. We were so thankful to be
with so many of you, to share our burden for
Japan. We even had the opportunity to bless
several churches with Audio help while we
were on the road. We miss you all!

Once back in Japan our eldest three returned
to school, and we got back into the schedule of
ministry in the local church! Never a dull
moment!

Thank you again to all of our supporters
around the world, for your prayers and for
your giving.

Please pray for us as we do a short
exploration/scouting trip to Osaka in
November. We are greatly looking
forward to being in and praying for that
great city. Please pray that God would
continue to connect us to people there,
and direct our steps.
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